
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 26
th
 June 2019, the King Street Public School community woke to the devastating news that 

three of our students had passed away in an overnight house fire. 

In celebration of Blake, Matylda and Scarlett’s lives, and in consultation with their family, King 
Street Public School will be holding our inaugural B.M.S Rainbow Day for staff and students on 
Thursday 24th June.   

Students are encouraged to dress in their brightest rainbow outfits to celebrate the lives of Blake, 

Matylda and Scarlett.  

Our day will start with a short memorial service followed by normal routine.  

During the middle session, all students will take part in Fire Safety Programs and have the       

opportunity to look around a Singleton Fire Brigade fire truck.  

The last session of the day will see our KSPS staff take on our KSPS students in a game of 

league tag.  

We ask students to donate a gold coin and bring along some change to enjoy the rainbow       

inspired treats that will be available to purchase at lunch and recess. 

At the family’s request, all funds raised will be donated to the Singleton Fire Brigade. 

——————————————————————————————————————————— 

RAINBOW DAY LUNCH ORDER FORM 

 

Lunch will be available by pre order only. 

The canteen will be closed on Rainbow Day. 

Please enclose order form and payment and return to the office by TUESDAY 22ND JUNE. 

Please note: This payment cannot be made online. 

 

NAME -  ________________________________  CLASS  - ________________ 

 

Pie $3 each—QTY         

Sausage Sandwich  $3 each—QTY 

Total enclosed- $ 

 

All funds raised by lunch orders will be donated to Singleton Fire Brigade 


